
Administrative Law Section Report 2019-2020 
 
The Section has worked throughout the past year to be relevant and timely in response 
to the needs of practicing administrative law lawyers. First, through the dedicated 
initiative of John Isfeld (Boudreau Law), case digests and commentary have appeared 
in every issue of Headnotes & Footnotes published this year. Secondly, helping Section 
members make sense of a recent major Supreme Court of Canada decision, the MBA 
Mid-Winter Conference included a half-day review and discussion of the way in which 
the practice of administrative law will change, and the panel included a guest speaker 
from Toronto, a local practitioner, and a law professor. To round out the year, the 
Section presented a webinar on legal research tactics and resources especially for 
administrative law lawyers, featuring a nationally-recognized research expert from 
Alberta. On a housekeeping note, the Section also set into place a ladder of executive 
succession in order to ensure future activity. 
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